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Rees, Gail

From: Kristian James (Public Health Wales - No. 2 Capital Quarter) 

<Kristian.James@wales.nhs.uk>

Sent: 31 October 2017 15:58

To: Planning

Subject: RE: Planning Application Consultation2017/01080/FULBarry Port Biomass Plant, 

David Davies Road, Barry

Hello 

We can confirm receipt of your consultation, Subject to gaining access to your planning portal documents we will 
respond within the 21 day consultation period. 

Sent on behalf of the Environmental Public Health Service.

________________________________________________________
Prif Arbenigwr Iechyd Cyhoeddus Amgylcheddol Principal Environmental Public Health Specialist

Direct Line:  0300 00 300 32

Iechyd Cyhoeddus Cymru                   Public Health Wales
Rhif 2 Capital Quarter                  Number 2 Capital Quarter
Stryd Tyndall                                       Tyndall Street
CF10 4BZ                                             CF10 4BZ

 

-----Original Message-----
From: Vale of Glamorgan Council Development Services [mailto:Planning@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk]
Sent: 31 October 2017 15:17
To: Publichealth Environment (Public Health Wales)
Subject: Planning Application Consultation2017/01080/FULBarry Port Biomass Plant, David Davies Road, Barry

Please find attached a letter regarding a planning application submitted to the Vale of Glamorgan Council.  If this is a 
consultation letter, please respond to this consultation through the link provided in the attached letter.  Please note 
that your comments may be made available online for interested persons to view.


